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It doesn’t seem all that long ago we wrote about Griffin’s move to a larger West Coast facility in Gresham, 

Oregon (it was about two years ago, in fact). Now, Griffin is relocating that West Coast operation to a new, 

state-of-the-art facility in Reno, Nevada, according to a recent announcement. 

The move will allow the company to provide faster delivery times thanks to reduced transit times across West 

Coast markets, expanded selection, seasonal readiness and a more reliable supply chain, they said in the 

announcement. The facility is expected to open the first week of October and it will fully replace the Gresham 

location. Customer shipments will pause that first week in October, with shipments anticipated to begin from 

Reno around Wednesday, October 8.

They’ll keep customers updated throughout. 

Here’s the new address: Griffin Distribution Center, 550 Spice Islands Drive, Sparks, Nevada, 89431. 

Contact your local representative or customer support for questions. GP 


